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A project management committee meeting was held on 13 of May 2020 via 

Zoom. The meeting was opened by the coordinator of the project Milka 

Vicheva.The following topics were discussed at the meeting: Preparation of 

progress report, State of financial report, Travel reports and staff reports, 

Activities. It was paid attention to state of development of master’s degree 

curriculum in partner countries; development of syllabuses of the 

disciplines; bilateral PC-EU agreements for the Double Degree Master 

Program; training students in EU universities – conditions and realization; 

Development of QAS and Guide on its use; Web sites of the PC Universities 

and project web-portal; problems in activities in partner countries. 
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